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Re:  2023 Finance Advisory Committee Workplan 

To:  Finance Advisory Committee 

From:  Jason Gaertner, Manger, Financial Management 

Date:  April 11, 2023 

 

Recommendation 

1. That the memorandum regarding the 2023 Finance Advisory Committee be received; 

and 

2. That the Finance Advisory Committee comments regarding the 2023 FAC Workplan 

be received and referred to staff for consideration and further action as appropriate. 

Background 

To ensure that the Finance Advisory Committee is reviewing and offering feedback on 

the Town’s highest priority subject areas, the Committee will endorse a workplan that 

outlines the subject discussion areas, as well as the order in which they will them to be 

reviewed.  

Analysis 

Attached for Council’s review and endorsement is its draft workplan for 2023 and 2024. 

Attachments 

Attachment #1 – 2023 – 2024 Finance Advisory Committee Workplan  

 


